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Activities 
Happy New Year, Residents, 
families, and friends, 
 
Here we go starting anther 
new year together 2023!  
Wat a fast and amazing year 
it’s been with all of you. 
We had a wonderful Christ-
mas.  We gave thanks to all 
our church families, St Eu-
gene’s, Epiphany of the Lord, 
ST. James Christ the King 
and St Charles for all the 
Christmas gifts for our resi-
dents.  All the visitors who 
came to bring Christmas joy 
to us on New Year’s Eve was 
toasted to the year past and 
friends who have left us.  So 
let us all look to the New 
Year and the new friends 
who will join us. 
 
Looking forward to another 
fun filled month with all of 
you. 
 
Happy New Year! 
Your Life Enrichment Team; 
Pat, Kristal and Revia 
 
Thank you to Good 
Shephard Hospice for the 
resident birthday cake and 
Christmas cookies.. Thank 
you to Sylvia Lopez (Maria 
Derruisseaux’s sister) donat-
ed the money to buy our 
Poinsettias for the chapel.  

Administrator's Corner 
 

Hello friends and family, 
 

As some of you may have seen 
over the holiday season, we have 
suffered a substantial amount of 
damage from our cold tempera-
tures over Christmas.  Thank you 
for your patience and under-
standing during an already busy 
and stressful time.  We are work-
ing diligently to get everything 
up and running as quickly as pos-
sible.  We have repaired the are-
as affecting resident care but still 
have a lot of work to do.  We 
have also seen an uptick in flu 
and COVID cases.  We send out 
weekly updates on COVID and 
follow all of the current CDC reg-
ulations.  Masking is required at 
this time and we ask that visitors 
be compliant to protect all resi-
dents and staff here.  Please 
reach out if you have any ques-
tions or concerns specific to your 
loved one.  I hope everyone had 
a joyful holiday season! 

 

Take care,  

Mary Peacock, Administrator 
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Pastoral Care   
 

Dear Residents, Family and 

Friends 

 

God is good, all the time.  All 

the time, God is good. 

As we begin this year.  May the 

Lord bless you and keep you.  

May his face shine on you and 

be gracious to you - - - show 

you His face and bring you 

peace as indicated in Num-

bers6: 24-26. 

 

The blessing that God import-

ed to the Israelites is an opt 

one for us too, as we journey 

to this new year of the Lord. 

No one knows what the year 

has for you and me but we 

keep our hope and trusting in 

God as we plan for the better 

in this year. 

 

May this year find us happy 

and peace with ourselves and 

other. 

 

May the almighty God bless 

you, Father, Son and the Holy 

Spirit. Amen 
 

Rev. Fr. Tarasisio Tumuhereze 

St. Ann’s Priest Chaplain 

Social Services 
 

Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 

 

The New Year brings with it the renewed opportunity to 
make changes, build relationships, and live life to the 
fullest. We will be starting an AA meeting this month. 
Our hope is to bring additional support to those that 
need it in our community. I am wishing each of you a 
Happy New Year!  

 
When you bring any item to your loved one, you will 
log those items on an Orange Inventory Form. One side 
of the form is a guide explaining the process and the 

other side of the form is where you will log your loved 
ones items. Each inventory form must be signed and 
turned into the front office. If you need a sharpie to la-
bel items they will be provided to you.  Please make 
sure items are marked with their first initial and full last 
name. Thank you for helping your loved one!  
  
Please call the Social Services Director at (405)728-
7888 or email at paula.stidham@stannsok.com if you 
have any questions or need help. Please email 
adia.pena@stannsok.com for details about scheduled 

visits with the dentist, hygienist, or podiatrist.  
 
Many Blessings, 

Paula Stidham 

Social Services Director 
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This Month’s Service Project 
 

We have multiple exciting community 

projects going on.  

 We work with an organization 

known as OCARTA and hand out food 

to the homeless.  

 We also provide a home cooked meal 

to the Women’s Sanctuary once a 

month. 

Our residents work hard to package 

and decorate toiletry items that are 

given to the Women’s Sancuary and 

Sr. B.J.’s Pantry. 

This month’s item requested for dona-

tion is : Laundry Detergent.   

If you would like more information or 

would like to donate any items, please 

contact Marna at (405)728-7888 or 

by email  mar-

na.wilkerson@stannshomeOKC.com 

 Resident for the month of January 

Kathy Mash is our January resident of the month.  She was born 

in Cherokee, Oklahoma.  Kathy was a only child all of her school 

years were in Cherokee.  After high school, she attended college 

in Oklahoma State in Stillwater, Oklahoma. GO POKES! She gradu-

ated with a teaching degree.  After college she worked for the 

Wesley foundation a Methodist faith organization 

Kathy said “One day a good looking man walked through the 

door, his name was Bobby Mash.  The man she would marry.  

They had three sons.  Her sons are all grown with families of their 

own.  Now Kathy has 7 grandchildren 5 boys and 2 girls.  When 

the families all get together, they call it a Mash Bash!  And oh 

what fun we have.  Kathy said the most important and best part 

of life is her children and grandchildren. 

Kathy’s hobby was crafting.  She has some of her crafts she made 

in her room, for her Christmas decorations. 

One of Kathy’s favorite things at St Ann’s is the music programs 

that Life Enrichment provides on a monthly basis 

January Resident                             
of the Month 

Kathy Mash 

In Loving  

Memory 

 

 

Mildred Isaman 12/01 

Patricia Broady 12/07 

Jean Ham  12/25 

Lu Scott  12/27 

Sharon Cooper 12/31 

Cleo Spence  01/05 

Geraldine Wade 01/13 

Kathleen Mash 01/16 

Bettie McLemore 01/23 

Janyce Reordan 01/24 

Jack Stoolz  01/24 

Sheryl Mason  01/26 

Oscar Lesher  01/28 

Carol O’Brien  01/29 

 

 


